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The Plague Goes On… 

 The SCA Board of Directors have made the decision to leave the choice of holding in person 

events up to each individual Kingdom. In An Tir in-person events are still on hold until further notice. 

A Seneschals meeting was held recently to discuss the matter of when our Kingdom re-opens for in-

person events. Please stay tuned for updates as your faithful interim Chronicler is patiently awaiting 

the requested information on that, as well as notes from Summits Moot from our Principality 

Seneschal. 

 

Quarterly Reports Due 

 Quarterly reports were due to your Principality/Kingdom officers on April 15, 2021! To date the 

Chroniclers of the following branches have successfully reported in: Myrtle Holt, Terra Pomaria, and 

Tymberhavene. If your branch does not have the office filled it is up to your branch Seneschal to 

submit the report. 

 

Want to Serve Your Principality? 

 Several offices are currently vacant or will be seeking applicants as the officer is not renewing 

their term of office. The following offices are seeking applicants: 

Social Media Officer 

Chronicler 

Administrative Projects Deputy 

Calendar Deputy 

If you are interested in this or any other Principality office, please send a letter of interest to the officer 

email on the website, as well as the Seneschal. 
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